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Lytham St Annes Event Space Project 
 
 

STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 

 
 
One Way: 
During the formal consultation period starting on the 7th August 2025, it was noted that 
the direction of the intended traffic flow was erroneously advertised as running from 
south west to north east (The Promenade towards Clifton Drive North). 
The purpose of this proposal is to correct the direction of the intended traffic flow. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


